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FDOT to Host State Road 20 Construction Open House  

 
Palatka – The Florida Department of Transportation will host a construction open house to 

preview upcoming drainage improvements along State Road 20 from U.S. 17 (Reid Street) to 

Osceola Street.  

 

The open house will take place Tuesday, September 18 at the American Legion, Bert Hodge Post 

45 located at 316 Osceola Street, from 4:30 to 6:30 p.m.  

 

The improvement project includes removing the top layer of asphalt and replacing it, installing 

new drainage pipes under the roadway, constructing new storm drain, base work, improving curb 

and gutter, reconstructing sidewalk and driveway, utility work, clearing the right of way and 

other incidental construction.  

Halifax Paving, Inc. is the contractor for the $2 million project, which is scheduled to begin in 

October 2018 and be completed in summer 2019, weather and schedule permitting.  

 

Public participation is sought without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin, 

disability or family status. For more information, contact FDOT toll-free at 800-749-2967.   
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